
September 11th, 1929.

Dr. J. A. ITloholson, 
Registrar,
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Mlcholsons-
To-day I had an interview with 

Mrs. John 3oott and lira. Patton of the Montreal 
omen’s Club, who, I believe, had some correspondence 

last Spring with the Board of Governors and with you 
regarding the matter of the admission of women to 
the study of Architecture.

I v/ish you to place this matter 
on the Agenda for the next regular meeting of 
Corporation, and I will also leave it to you to see 
that the opinion of the Faculty of Applied Science 
is presented at such meeting.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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